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Hello,

I am a Bend resident and would like to voice my opposition to HB 4029. I oppose this
legislation because the goal is clearly to prevent local discussions and decisions about the use
of the Deschutes River in Bend. It's a shame that local groups are refusing to engage in local
discussions about local issues, and instead are attempting to legislate state-wide what should
be approached locally.

Thank you for taking input.

Bayen Miller
19835 Copernicus Ave, Bend, OR 97702
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